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JAWATANKUASA PEGUAM PULAU PINANG 

PENANG BAR COMMITTEE 

 
CPC 14/22                      26 May 2022 
 
To Members of the Penang Bar,  
 

Request for Feedback on Issues Pertaining to 
 Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia, (Penang Branch) 

 
The Conveyancing Practice Subcommittee of the Penang Bar would like to request Members’ feedback 
on issues pertaining to Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia, (Penang Branch) (“IRB”) in order for us to 
raise the same with IRB to seek proper and long term solutions.  
 
We therefore invite and welcome feedback, queries or concerns from Members on any related issues 
pertaining to matters at the IRB here before 1 June 2022. 
 
Thank you.  
 
Mohamad Redzuan bin Idrus 
Chairman 
Conveyancing Practice Subcommittee 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1yz7eK4v-4aBg5OGT0PBXlk6fRW9kJhcVW_p4PP-3Mw0/edit?ts=628ecdcc

